M G ma || Jeff Owen <jeff.k.owen@gmail.com>

Kathryn

Kristi Ernsberger <kernsberger@nwi.net> Thu, Apr 20, 2017 at 12:59 PM
To: office@senioravenues.com
Cc: kristyan@senioravenues.com, Jeff Owen <jeff.k.owen@gmail.com>

Kristyan and Joanne,

We are here at Highgate and Tom checked the folks mail box. There are 2 past due phone bills we are leaving on their
table. The last notice says it has to be paid by 4/22 or they will be disconnected.Perhaps you have already addressed this
but we thought we should let you know.

Thanks

Kristi

Sent from my Verizon 4G LTE Droid
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